
St Joseph’s College Community 
FLU VACCINATION CLINIC 

h o s t e d  b y  

What: St Joseph’s College Community Flu Vaccination Clinic
Where: School Gymnasium, enter via Gate 6
When: Thursday 1st April 2021 – from 9am
Who: St Joseph’s College school community
Cost: $28 per person

Option to pay at time of booking or contactless payment will
be available on the day

BOOKINGS ARE NOW OPEN 
• Individual bookings can be made online, visit https://AHP.as.me/STJOSEPHSFLU 
• Group bookings (families and households) of 4 people or more, phone 0466 622 899 

WHAT DO I NEED TO DO? 
1. Book an appointment online using the booking link as above
2. Complete the online consent form at time of your booking
3. Attend St Joseph’s College at your scheduled appointment time
4. Following a short consultation with one of our Nurses you will receive your flu vaccination 
5. Participants will be required to remain on the premises for 15-minutes post vaccination to 

monitor for any adverse reactions and so that treatment can be provided if needed 

AHP again welcomes the St Joseph’s College community to a flu vaccination clinic at St Joseph’s College. 
The vaccination clinics will be hosted by our friendly and experienced team of accredited Nurse Immunisers who will 
provide the 2021 flu vaccination to participants in a safe and controlled environment. 

AHP will continue to implement a series of strategies to ensure we minimise the risk of transmission of COVID-19. We will 
have additional infection control precautions in place on the day of your clinic and kindly ask for the cooperation and 
understanding of all throughout this process.

Please note; we will be checking participant temperatures on entry and enforcing strict hygiene and social 
distancing measures throughout the clinic. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 

Please note: pending Government availability, we hope to have the free funded vaccine available for people who 
meet the special risk groups eligibility criteria. Please phone or email us to secure your vaccine.

For further information regarding AHP’s flu vaccination services and upcoming clinics,
please contact us on 0466 622 899 or email info@associatedhealth.com.au


